
 

 

JANUARY 22, 2024 

 

UNQUALIFIED APOLOGY TO NANANOM OF KUMASI TRADITIONAL 

COUNCIL FROM MANAGEMENT OF WONTUMI MULTIMEDIA ON 

THE UNFORTUNATE COMMENTS BY LAWYER MAURICE AMPAW 

The Management of Wontumi Multimedia wishes to render its unqualified and 

unreserved apology to the Kumasi Traditional Council (KTC) and Nananom for the 

unruly behaviour exhibited by one of our hosts at Wontumi Television by name 

Lawyer Maurice Ampaw. 

Management understands the importance of upholding respect and dignity, 

especially when it comes to matters involving customs and traditions, as well as 

esteemed figures like yourselves. 

We recognize that the conduct displayed by Lawyer Maurice Ampaw through our 

medium Wontumi Television, was completely unacceptable and does not reflect the 

values and standards of our organization. 

We are taking immediate steps, as a matter of urgency, to address this issue and 

ensure that such behaviour is not repeated in the future. 

For this reason, management has decided to suspend the airing and broadcast of 

‘Mmra Ne Abrabo Mu Nsem’ Show indefinitely until final resolution of all 

outstanding issues concerning this unfortunate incident. 



We must bring to the notice of our respected Nananom that management had no 

foreknowledge of the content of the programme on the said night, neither does it 

control over the minute details of the programme. Lawyer Maurice Ampaw 

unilaterally produce his show and determine issues to be discussed. 

Notwithstanding that, management does not intend to absorb itself of any blame and 

therefore accept full responsibility for any mishap. 

Wontumi Multimedia, as Nanamom and The Kumasi Traditional Council would 

attest, is always committed to maintaining positive and respectful relationships with 

all individuals and institutions especially with the Manhyia Palace and Chiefs of the 

Kumasi Traditional Council. 

It is our fervent hope that Nananom would find it in their hearts to forgive us and 

allow us the opportunity make amends. 

Please kindly accept our sincere apologies for any offense or inconveniences the 

comments by the host may have caused you and your good authorities.  

We value the relationship we have with the Kumasi Traditional Council and are 

dedicated to rebuilding trust and mutual respect. 

 

Kofi Agyei 

(General Manager) 

  


